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Policy on Political Activities  

The James Irvine Foundation is nonpartisan, objective and independent. We do not propose 
legislation or take positions on legislation, candidates or ballot measures. We do not participate 
in campaigns for or against political candidates, do not lobby with respect to specific legislation, 
and do not distribute funds to influence specific legislation or the outcome of an election. 
 

The Foundation does make grants to nonpartisan organizations to inform the development of 
public policy on subject matters that relate to our grantmaking programs.  
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